
SUBMISSION 78 
 

 

From: Andrew, Richard  

To: Committee, EM (REPS) 
Subject: Inquiry into the conduct of the 2010 federal election: feedback 

 
Dear JSCEM, 
 
I have fallen off the electoral role for some years now as I have been living outside Australia for more 
than 10 years. I remain and Australian citizen and my son is also (and our baby due in March will also 
be). I retain a strong interest in the Australian political scene by virtue of my personal and 
professional interests (e.g.: I work in the are of government and policy but from within the private 
sector) and I am also a graduate in Political Science from the Australian National University. 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to be put back onto the electoral role and encourage the JSCEM to 
consider the three year rule as part of its deliberations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Richard  


